STRIKEFORCE

ToWhom It May Concern:

This letteris my personal recommendation for Shamrock Promotions. Strikeforce has tried to partner
with Promotions companies in the markets we hold events, and haven’thad much success withit. Until
recently, when we partnered with ShamrockPromotionswho are inSt. Louis, MO.

In 2009, Strikeforce was looking for newmarkets to bring Strikeforce MMA. | was recommended by
colleaguesintheFight Industry to contact Shamrock Promotions. They were highly recommended for
their professionalismwith otherorganizations.

Upon workingwith them,weleamed their high recommendations were correct, andhave recreated a
great workingrelationship with them. They delivered allrequirements on time and with the
professionalism we like to associate ourselves with.

Strikeforce has since partnered with Shamrock Promotions on 2otherevents and we are looking

towards a brightfuture with thispartnership.

Sincerely,

Scott Coker



